
 
 

 

CITY OF SANTA ROSA 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ON 

APPROVAL OF PROPOSED NEW AND AMENDED FEES FOR  

FISCAL YEAR 2017-18 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be conducted by the Santa Rosa City 

Council on Tuesday, June 6, 2017 at 5:00 p.m. or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard at 

the Council Chamber, City Hall, 100 Santa Rosa Avenue, Santa Rosa.  The purpose of the public 

hearing will be to receive public comment and recommendations prior to the City Council acting 

on proposed new and amended fees for Fiscal Year (FY) 2017-18.  

 

Copies of the proposed fees are available for public review in the Office of the City Manager, 

Room 10, City Hall, 100 Santa Rosa Avenue, and at the Department of Finance, City Hall Annex, 

90 Santa Rosa Avenue, Monday through Friday 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Questions concerning the 

proposed fees may be directed by mail to the Department of Finance, 90 Santa Rosa Avenue, Santa 

Rosa, CA, 95404, or by calling (707) 543-3140. 

 

If you are unable to attend, written comments may be submitted to the City Clerk, Room 10, City 

Hall, 100 Santa Rosa Avenue, Santa Rosa, CA 95404.  You may also submit comments to the 

Finance Department email address at: finance@srcity.org 
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For accessible meeting information please call (707) 543-3015 

TDD for the hearing impaired (707) 543-3031 
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